Copenhagen, July 18th 1983

To whom it may concern. .

My name is Erik Rosell. I am working at A.,P, Moeller
steamship company as a computer system programmer. I am educated
in computer science from the University of Copenhagen.

Personally, I consider Bhagwan as one of the most important
persons for me, and I hope he will get his opportunity to work
for peace and love between people from his ashram in Oregon in
the United States of America, the country which is world famous
for its tolerance to religious movements, and the country where
individualities can flower.

"His influence to my personal habits as well as my Jjob has
been tremendous. Since I began listening to him, ny
relationships to other people have changed in such a way that
things just succeed.

On a regular basis I do his meditations, read his books, and
listen to his tapes.

Even I am not a sannyasin, he has become a part of my life.

Best wishes f

f
Erik Rosell -
Halsskovgade 5, 2. tv
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